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This bill requires a state agency to maintain a public log of all written data requests received by the 

agency.  The requirement only applies to state agencies, not to government entities generally.    

The log must include public data requests, but may not include data requests made by data subjects.  The 

log must not include information identifying the person requesting the data, but must include 

information about what data was requested, when the request was received, whether the request has been 

answered, and why the request may have been denied.  The state agency must maintain the log in a 

conspicuous location on the agency’s website. 


